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A Message from the President…
Hello, everyone!  I hope this newsletter finds you all doing well.  This has been a very busy semester, and we are eagerly anticipating Recruitment 2000 and the fall semester.  This semester has brought about many changes for the Gamma Zeta’s.  The biggest change for the house has been the fact that we will not be participating in Homecoming 2000 with a fraternity partner.  In March, we went through a bidding process in which we go to the fraternities for three nights.  On those nights, we perform songs, skits, games, and various other activities.  Unfortunately, these fraternities did not accept our bid.  As a house, we came to the decision that the homecoming bidding process needs to be changed.  We felt our fraternity ideals did not match with the Greek ideals when it comes to Homecoming.  Therefore, we have chosen to take a stand, and do Homecoming 2000 a little differently.  We still plan to enter a float in the parade, but instead of the other extra-curricular activities, we plan on participating in various community service opportunities.  We also hope to incorporate the alumni into our week since that is what homecoming is all about!  If you have any ideas, please call or write me.  We, as a house, know that this is not going to be an easy task.  I have full faith in my members and know that they will be very dedicated to making it work.


Not only have we been trying to make Homecoming 2000 plans, but we have also been very involved in philanthropies this semester.  Our first was the FIJI-Gamma Phi Dodge for a Cause.  We entered two teams and placed second out of the sororities.  The next philanthropy was Kappa-Delta Chi Earthball.  We were knocked out in the semi-finals, but had a great time nonetheless.  We also participated in Sigma Chi Derby Days and placed fourth out of ten sororities!


This semester we have also been looking for a new housemother and chapter advisor.  We were all saddened to hear of our housemother’s resignation after just one brief year, but she has decided to move home to Winfield, Kansas.  Andrea, the chapter advisor, has been such a guiding force, so we were upset to hear about her move back to Pennsylvania.  We are in the process of finding replacements.  If you know of anyone who would be interested in advising, please contact me.  We are always in need of an advisor to guide us through tough 
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FOUNDERS’ DAY 

SEMI-FORMAL!

  

WHO:  Alpha Chi’s past and present

WHEN:  November 4; 8:30pm – 12:00am
WHERE:  Wareham Opera House, 410 Poyntz Avenue, Manhattan, Kansas
This will be our annual alumnae function.  There will be hors d’oeuvres, a cash bar, and music.  K-State also has a home football game at 1:10 pm on this date, versus Iowa State.  For ticket information, call 1-800-221-CATS.


Please return the included slip and payment of $10/person by October 4.  If you have any questions, please contact Suzy Habluetzel or Katie Ashton at (785) 395-2770, e-mail gammazetaaxo@hotmail.com, or write 1835 Todd Road, Manhattan, KS  66502.

HOTEL INFORMATION

Days Inn

(785) 539-5391

Super 8

          1-(800) 800-8000

Westwood Motel
(785) 776-5169

Ramada
          1-(800) 962-0014

Holiday Inn
          1-(800) 465-4329

Motel 6


(785) 537-1022

Fairfield Inn
          1-(800) 228-2800

Hampton Inn
          1-(800) 426-7866

